
  
 

July 17, 2017 

 

Tim and Freddie have recently been looking at street sweepers to replace our current unit. After 

looking at several models and obtaining several quotes, I am recommending that we purchase a  

Tymco 600 street sweeper from the City of Noblesville for $60,000. 

 

The sweeper has been meticulously maintained and would be available for a much lower price  

than a brand-new unit. The Tymco 600 is used by many municipalities throughout the state,  

including the Muncie Sanitary District, the City of Westfield, and several others. I have attached  

a product sheet for the Tymco 600 as well as pictures of the sweeper in Noblesville. 

  

Based on the response I received from last month’s email to Council, there seems to be a desire  

to go ahead with the purchase of the sweeper. The vehicle will be put to use immediately so we 

can begin sweeping away debris from recent storm damage. 

 

Pete 
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